
 

 

Athens, November 2nd 2020 

 

Announcement 

 

We would like to inform you that according to the latest decisions regarding the evolution 

of the pandemic, the lectures will be conducted online from Monday, November 9, 2020. 

 

Please note that the duration of the lectures will be three hours and start and end times 

will be according to the original schedule. 

 

There will be no lectures on the week of November 2nd, as the University will remain 

closed in protest for the violent attack on the Rector Prof. Bourantonis that took place on 

Thursday October 29, 2020. 


